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Secretary
Federal Communications Commission AUG 311700
445 12" Street, N.W., TW-A325 ications Commission

: Federal Communica
Washington, DC 20554 Office of the Secretary

Attention: Eleanor Lott
International Bureau

Re:  Correction to FCC IBFS Database to Reflect Correct Licensee Name
E6614 - Houston, TX
SES-ASG-20070103-000004

Dear Ms. Dortch:

During a recent review of the IBFS Database, it was determined that the Commission’s
database does not reflect the name of the current licensee for E6614. On January 9.2007, the
Commission consented to the assignment of the referenced earth station from Texas Cable
Partners, L.P. to Comcast of Houston, LLC. The transaction was consummated. Please correct
the Commission’s records to reflect this change.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at
(202) 973-4373 .

Sincerely,
T Nanlenc O slhsernakow

Marlene E. Shoemaker
Paralegal
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